
Closure Notice

Parts of Manu-kau Noa Iho / Hayman Park will be temporarily closed as we 
regenerate this green space for a healthier Manukau. We’re creating a thriving repo 
(wetland) with native plantings to support local wildlife and naturally filter water 
before it flows into Te Puhinui and Manukau Harbour.

Manu-kau Noa Iho / Hayman Park:  
Regenerating Green Spaces for the Future of Manukau

Closed: 8 April - December 2025

ekepanuku.co.nz/projects/hayman-park-repo


